
Better animal welfare

THE GOVERNMENT HAS PUBLISHED A DRAFT BILL TO STRENGTHEN ANIMAL WELFARE

The Government has published a draft bill which would increase the maximum
prison sentence for animal cruelty tenfold, from six months to five years, in
England and Wales. The draft bill also sets out that the government “must
have regard to the welfare needs of animals as sentient beings in formulating
and implementing government policy”. Subject to consultation on the draft
bill, the government will legislate to deliver both aims.
The plans underline the government’s commitment to raising animal welfare
standards, ensuring there will be enhanced protections for animals as we
leave the EU.

Many constituents will be pleased that we will strengthen protections for
animals.

http://www.government-world.com/better-animal-welfare/

